
The policy states that the University will train academic staff in how to teach students to use sources and avoid plagiarism, but it does not specify who is to provide this education. This meant that up until 20094, from the time the policy was launched in 2007, training was not available. The policy specifies that text-matching software should be used, but in practice no one in the teaching and learning area has been designated to advise staff about how best to use the software for educational purposes.
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